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Kim Gaddy
920 Broad Street, Room 218 Chair, Environmental Commission
Newark, New Jersey 07102
Tel: 793-733-6575 Stephanie Greenwood
Fax: 973-733-4855 Acting Sustainability Coordinator/Environmental Commission Liaison

April 13,2011
Dear Community Leader,

The Environmental Commission and the Office of Sustainability cordially invite you (or a staff
representative) to the first community engagement forum of the Newark Sustainability Action
Plan on Wednesday, April 27" at 6:30 pm, Municipal Council Chambers.

This special Environmental Comrnission meeting will be the first of several community
engagement events where Newarkers will have the opportunity to be part of the Sustainability
Action Planning process. There will be working group meetings that examine options, share
information and make recommendations to our Sustainability Action Plan consultants that
address the health, environmental impacts and economic concerns of all Newark residents.

One goal of the Plan is to create a living document that accurately reflects our City’s
environmental and economic challenges and creates action-ready plans for us to move forward as
a Sustainable City.

We understand that this community engagement process is a priority of the Municipal Council,
and we ask for your assistance in informing your constituents of this important event. We would
like to ensure that each ward is well represented and involved in the planning process so that the
Plan addresses both the Municipal Council’s priorities and the needs of the community.

Thank you and we are looking forward to your continued support.

Kim Gaddy Stephanie Greenwood
Environmental Commission Chair Acting Sustainability Coordinator
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Tel: 793-733-6575 Stephanie Greenwood
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April 13,2011
Dear Director,

The Environmental Commission and the Office of Sustainability cordially invite you (or a staff
representative) to the first community engagement forum of the Newark Sustainability Action
Plan on Wednesday, April 27 at 6:30 pm, Municipal Council Chambers.

This special Environmental Commission meeting will be the first of several community
engagement events where Newarkers will have the opportunity to be part of the Sustainability
Action Planning process. There will be working group meetings that examine options, share
information and make recommendations to our Sustainability Action Plan consultants that
address the health, environmental impacts and economic concerns of all Newark residents.

One goal of the Plan is to create a living document that accurately reflects our City’s
environmental and economic challenges and creates action-ready plans for us to move forward as
a Sustainable City.

We understand that this community engagement process is a priority of the Municipal Council,
and we ask for your assistance in informing your constituents of this important event. We would
like to ensure that each ward is well represented and involved in the planning process so that the
Plan addresses both the Municipal Council’s priorities and the needs of the community.

Thank you and we are looking forward to your continued support.

Kim Gaddy Stephanie Greenwood
Environmental Commission Chair Acting Sustainability Coordinator
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Kim Gaddy
920 Broad Street, Room 218 Chair, Environmental Commission
Newark, New Jersey 07102
Tel: 793-733-6575 Stephanie Greenwood
Fax: 973-733-4855 Acting Sustainability Coordinator/Environmental Commission Liaison

April 13,2011
Dear Green Team Member,

The Environmental Commission and the Office of Sustainability cordially invite you (or a staff
representative) to the first community engagement forum of the Newark Sustainability Action
Plan on Wednesday, April 27" at 6:30 pm, Municipal Council Chambers.

This special Environmental Commission meeting will be the first of several community
engagement events where Newarkers will have the opportunity to be part of the Sustainability
Action Planning process. There will be working group meetings that examine options, share
information and make recommendations to our Sustainability Action Plan consultants that
address the health, environmental impacts and economic concerns of all Newark residents.

One goal of the Plan is to create a living document that accurately reflects our City’s
environmental and economic challenges and creates action-ready plans for us to move forward as
a Sustainable City.

We understand that this community engagement process is a priority of the Municipal Council,
and we ask for your assistance in informing your constituents of this important event. We would
like to ensure that each ward is well represented and involved in the planning process so that the
Plan addresses both the Municipal Council’s priorities and the needs of the community.

Thank you and we are looking forward to your continued support.

Kim Gaddy Stephanie Greenwood
Environmental Commission Chair Acting Sustainability Coordinator



